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guideline: Clinical nutrition In the intensive care unit

Dear Professor Scarcella,

THE EUROPEAN
SOCIETY

FOR CLINICAL
NUTRITION
AND
METABOLISM

February, 1%t 2024

thank you very much for the translation of the “ESPEN practical and partially revised guideline:
Clinical nutrition in the intensive care unit” into the Italian language. We appreciate very much

the work you and your colleagues have done.

The translated version was checked by the ESPEN guideline office. The rules were followed
adequately; thus, we officially approve the Italian version of the “ESPEN practical and partially
revised guideline: Clinical nutrition in the intensive care unit”.

With kinxegards,

i
| |

| ~
Ste;}\han C. Bischoff
ESPEN guideline officer

A Setces

Anna Schweinlin

ESPEN guideline office





